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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 10:23 AM
To: charnellemays@gmail.com
Cc: no.problem@comcast.net; Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul); Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, 

Vicki (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Legislative Hearing for 134 Elizabeth St.

Importance: High

Ms. Hudson, 
 
Please note that your hearing date in your letter dated March 13th is incorrect.  
 
Your hearing will be Tuesday, April 28 at 9:00 am (via phone) (not Tuesday, April 21 as indicated in the letter) 
 
Please confirm receipt of this email. 
 
Thank you! 
Joanna 

 

Joanna Zimny  
Executive Assistant 
City Council Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8515 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 8:06 AM 
To: charnellemays@gmail.com 
Cc: no.problem@comcast.net; Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) <joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul) 
<reid.soley@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul) 
<steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 134 Elizabeth St E.Hudson R-R Ltr.3-13-20 
 
Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Joanna 
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Joanna Zimny  
Executive Assistant 
City Council Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8515 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 


